9 RIVERSIDE SEA WALL REPAIRS (AN160-2008)

A recent inspection of the Riverside Sea Wall by the City Engineer's Division identified that urgent
maintenance works were required to be carried out. An offer of £82,000 was received from Dundee
Contract Services to carry out these works and the offer was checked and considered competitive.
Given the emergency nature of the works, the Chief Executive authorised the appointment of Dundee
Contract Services and these works are now underway.

The Head of Finance confirms that the required funding is available through the Renewal and Repairs
Fund 2008/09.

The Committee is asked to note the foregoing.
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